
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref:  FOI / 1656 

 

February 2, 2018 

 

Ms  

Email: @live.co.uk 

 

Dear Ms  

 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request Good Friday and Easter Monday 

parking fines 

 

Thank you for your FOI request as above.  I can advise following a Review of Public 

Administration in 2015 Car Parks came under the control of local Councils from the 

then Department for Regional Development, now Department for Infrastructure (DfI).  

 

Council has entered into a Service Level Agreement with DfI (Transport NI, Parking 

Enforcement Unit) who are responsible for the delivery of the civil enforcement, 

Penalty Charge Notice (PCN) processing and management of off-street car parks and 

to answer your query I suggest you contact: 

 Department for Infrastructure (Transport NI) 

and it is suggested that you forward your request to: 

 Departmental Coordination Unit 

Clarence Court 

10-18 Adelaide Street 

Belfast    BT2 8GB 

Email:  dcu@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk 

Telephone: 028 9054 0540  

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Information Management Support 


